
BULK DROP-OFF! RESIDENTIAL USE ONLY!

WHAT: City of Castle Hills will provide two dumpsters behind City Hall for a bulk drop-off

WHEN: Saturday, October 15, 2022 from 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Please provide
proof of address (i.e., utility bill or driver's license)

WHERE: 209 Lemonwood Dr. (City team will be on-site to assist)

Accepted Materials: 
Shrubs/Tree Branches/Woody Vines/Other
Herbaceous & Woody Plants

BBQ Grills (without compressed gas tanks)
Carpeting
Furniture
Mattresses
Toilets
Water Heaters
Appliances **** Refrigerators, Freezers and A/C
Window Units will be collected only if the
refrigerant has been removed and the appliance
is tagged and certified, indicating removal of
the refrigerant ****

Materials NOT Accepted: 
Household Trash
Hazardous Materials (paints, household
cleaners)
Compressed Gas Tanks
Tires/Batteries
Medical Waste
Appliances with refrigerant that has not been
removed and certified


